
  

  

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

10 April 2023 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to circulate herewith a letter from H.E. Mr. Brian Wallace, Permanent 

Representative of Jamaica to the United Nations and H.E. Ms. Yoka Brandt, Permanent 
- Representative of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations, in their capacity as co- 

facilitators to lead the intergovernmental process on the Declaration on Future Generations, 

referring to the third dialogue on the Declaration on Future Generations, to be held on 11 April 

2023. 

I hope that the meeting, like the first and second dialogues, will create space for fruitful 

discussions and bolster the meaningful commitment for future generations. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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